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FIELD INSPECTION NOTES OF SRI D.SUDHAKAR REDDY, DISTRICT FOREST
OFFICER, MEDCHAL IN SHAMIRPET RANGE OF MEDCHAL DIVISION.

Inspected the proposed forest area on 31.03.2020 for Diversion of 0.0995 Ha
of Forest Land in Medchal Division for Establishment of APCO 25 Phase II
Network in Greater Hyderabad Police Commissionerates in Medchal District
in favour of Commissioner of Police, Cyberabad Commissionerate. The
Lalgadimalakpet RF of Shamirpet Range is notified U/s 29 of Hyd. Forest Act,1355
Fasli. The proposed area of diversion in Lalgadimalakpet RF is entering in
Compartment No.225 at 17.63100664 N, 78.55420529 E upto 17.63166769
N, 78.55269565 E (as shown in the map). There are no trees to be felled in
the proposed area of diversion. The proposed area of diversion does not
require any additional road for the movement as there is an existing way
which can be used by the User Agency.

Further it is also found that there are no rare/endangered/unique
species of Flora & Fauna found and no protected archeological / heritage
site/defence establishment or any other important monument is located in
the area and it will not affect the existing forest.

Hence, it is recommended for diversion of forest land of 0.0995 Ha.
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